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As a long time resident of the village of Kleinburg | have been fortunate to have lived through
its gradual growth, enjoying the ambience while recognizing and respecting its history.

Note the word Gradual as this word has become redundant in the village as developers
determine to build on as much land as they can cover as quickly as they can. The current traffic
flow through the village from other sources whether commuters or tourists will increase to
epidemic proportions if all the current applications to build are allowed.

A fact not as tangible, but of considerable importance is that residents can still have a sense of
community and of diversity if the village grows too quickly into Condoville.

I 'ask you all to give this too rapid growth serious thought before Kleinburg village
completely loses its attraction.

Sincerely

Marion Ford

75, Treelawn Bivd Kleinburg. #102




